
 
 

         
 
 
 
        15 June 2012 
 
 
 
Excellency, 

 

 I have the pleasure to include herewith for your attention a progress 

report of the Board of the United Nations Register of Damage Caused by the 

Construction of the Wall in the Occupied Palestinian Territory.  

 

 Please accept, Excellency, the assurances of my highest consideration. 

 

 

 

 Nassir Abdulaziz Al-Nasser  
 

 
 
 

 
 
All Permanent Representatives and 
Permanent Observers 
to the United Nations 
New York 
 












